Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Jessica Tosun

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

Electricity is a necessity and we are being forced to pay the highest rates already with nothing to help cover these
costs. Wages increase by so little or by nothing at all. People can’t even afford the increased rent. Electricity should
be affordable for all and at this rate, my tenants and I will not be able to pay a basic need in a first world country.
Increasing the rates rather than lowering them will only damage our economy more as well as increase our homeless
population. The request to increase the rates is heartless, inhumane and irresponsible. I plead with you not to allow
them to take more advantage of us than they already have.



